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Happy Holidays from the Auxiliary!  

 

This has been such a busy fall for the Pinnacle Health Auxiliary. 

 

In October we hosted 2 big events.  Our 16th Annual Chic PHantastic 

Fashion Show and Luncheon was held at the Hilton Harrisburg on 

October 17th.  We had beautiful (and handsome) models wearing the 

latest fashions from ME Too Boutique, The Plum, Top Shelf 

Menswear, and Mountz Jewelers.  Dulcis Salon was on hand to add to 

the full experience styling hair and makeup.  Over 20 raffle baskets 

were generously donated by many local businesses and friends; and, of 

course, Mountz Jewelers donated that beautiful John Hardy bracelet 

won by Barb Emberg of Mechanicsburg.  Iôd like to thank all of the 

Sponsors, Star Patrons, and each of the attendees for making this day such a great event.  Because 

of you, we raised over $22,000 for the Tranquility Garden at the Ortenzio Cancer Center on the 

West Shore. Thank you to Amy Huck and the Fashion Show Committee for another successful 

Fashion Show. 

 

Then the celebration beganï on October 29th we hosted a reception to commemorate the 125th 

Anniversary of PinnacleHealth Auxiliary.  Joyce Acri and Robbie Davis took us on a trip down 

memory lane. 125 years of history and scrapbooks were on display at the Frederickson Center. This 

display brought back so many memories and was a great reminder what good our Auxiliary has 

done over the years. We should all be proud! Just think what the next 125 years will bring! Thank 

you to Sheron Andrews, Madeleine Casal, Alicia Stine and Helen Tzanis for taking the lead in this 

celebration.   

 

In honor of the 125th Celebration the 100th Year Anniversary Cookbook has been reprinted and has 

received great publicity.  In fact, we have had to print additional copies to keep up with demand!  

These cookbooks are available in all three of the hospital gift shops, as well as through the office.   

 

The launch of childrenôs book Healthy Habits, With or Without Diabetes has been extremely well 

received and over 1,500 books have been distributed throughout the Harrisburg community.  

During November, which is National Diabetes Month, several special readings were held.  I am 

pleased to say that we will be continuing with this community initiative and the Board has 

approved the publication of a Healthy Habits Activity Book.  The author, Floyd Stokes, is also 

developing another Healthy Habits book on asthma. 

 

During December we will once again be having our Holiday Tribute.  A Holiday Tree will be 

displayed in each hospital lobby indicative of the love, caring and hope we share in honor or 

memory of someone special.  Donations will benefit Bailey House, our home-away-from-home for 

the families of out-of-town hospital patients. Please consider donating to this very worthy cause. 

 

Planning has begun for the Auxiliaryôs signature spring event ï Club PHantastic 2014.  Look for 

more news about this event in the coming months, and mark your calendars now for Saturday, May 

3rd.  Youôre going to want to spend Une Soir®e de Jazz dans le Jardin (An Evening of Jazz in the 

Garden). 

Winter 2013 

 

Anita Rash, Auxiliary President 



 

Important Dates to 
Remember 
 

Tuesday, January 28, 2014 
Auxiliary Board Meeting 
Southgate Conference Room 6 
Second Floor 
 
Tuesday, January 28 & 
Wednesday, January 29 
Club PHantastic Phone-A-Thon 
Southgate Suite 3C 
 
Tuesday, February 25, 2014 
Auxiliary Board Meeting 
Southgate Conference Room 
Second Floor 
 
Save the Date! 
Club PHantastic Spring Gala 
May 3, 2014 
West Shore Country Club 
Recently voted Readerôs Choice for 
Themed Fundraiser  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Gift Cards of any 
denomination are 
available in each of our 
three Gift Shops for 
your holiday shopping 
needs. 

In Recognition 

Auxiliary Board Member Joyce Acri was 

acknowledged on October 5, 2013 for her 

years of outstanding dedication, 

commitment, and service to Hospice of 

Central Pennsylvania. ñI have co-chaired the 

Hospice Ladies Tennis for 27 years, and also 

belong to the Friends of Hospice and help 

with fundraising and visits to the Hospice 

Residence several times a year,ò Joyce tells 

us. Joyce serves the Auxiliary Board as the 

Bailey House Chair and is a longstanding 

Life Member. 

 

Amy Huck , Auxiliary Life Member, was 

recently recognized by Elizabethtown 

College. In April 2013 Amy planned, 

coordinated, scripted, and emceed the scholar-athlete awards ceremony. A self-

described ñprofessional volunteer with a passion for patient advocacy,ò Amy 

serves on the Auxiliary Board as Treasurer, chaired the Chic PHantastic Fashion 

Show in 2013, and serves with 

many other community 

organizations in the area.  

 

 

 

 

 

Holiday Stockings 
 

Each year since 1992, a group of Auxiliary ladies have stitched 

love into the holiday season by hand making stockings for all 

PinnacleHealth newborns. Babies born during the last two weeks 

of the year are given a stocking to travel home in. 

 

Five years ago, on December 23, 2008, Naomi was born at 

Harrisburg Hospital and went home in one of these special 

stockings.  

 

Each year her parents take a photo of her in the stocking. Naomi, pictured in her 

stocking in 2008 and this year on the far left, wanted to share with everyone that at 

ñfour and three quarters years old,ò she has outgrown her stocking. Visit our 

website to see pictures of Naomi in her stocking through the years. 

 

Submitted by her parents, Jake and Susan Waybright 

A. Thomas Andrews Founders 
Award was presented to Joyce Acri. 
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Amy Huck was recently 
acknowledged for her 
volunteer service by 
Elizabethtown College. 



 

Bailey House Tear Biscuits 
Fundraiser 
 
The Tear Biscuits Fundraiser began 

in 2010 with Auxiliary member Kim 

Jede and her children. This simple 

activity of baking dog biscuits 

together and reminiscing about all 

the fun dogs provide while giving 

back to a good cause has helped 

Mrs. Jede, her family, and friends 

cope with the loss of a beloved pet. 

The goal of Tear Biscuits is to gain a 

smile knowing these biscuits are 

making another dog pal wag its tail in 

appreciation. Biscuits available in the 

Auxiliary Office, 231-6320. 
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Chic PHantastic  
 

The 16th Annual Chic PHantastic Fall Luncheon and Fashion Show was Thursday, 

October 17, 2013 at the Hilton Harrisburg. We were pleased to welcome abc27 news 

anchor Valerie Pritchett  and CBS 21 Chief Meteorologist Tom Russell,  as well as 

PinnacleHealthôs Jed Seitzinger, DO  and Michelle Day, PA-C from Emergency 

Services to the runway as models. The afternoon was filled with high-end fashions by 

ME Too Boutique, The Plum, Top Shelf Menswear and Mountz Jewelers. Hair and 

make-up for the models was provided by Dulcis Salon. 

 

Proceeds from this signature event will benefit the outdoor Tranquility Garden at the 

Ortenzio Cancer Center. This garden will provide patients and families a serene space 

to spend some restful and peaceful time during treatment. The Ortenzio Cancer 

Center will be essential in meeting the growing healthcare needs of our community 

with cancer screening, prevention, treatment, and follow-up care.  

A special thank you to all our 2013 sponsors. 

Healthy Habits Update 
 

The launch of the childrenôs book 

Healthy Habits With or Without 

Diabetes, authored by Floyd Stokes, 

has been extremely successful with 

the distribution of over 1,500 books to 

the Harrisburg community. During 

National Diabetes month several 

special readings were set up for Scott 

Elementary & Downey School third 

grade classes.   

On Thursday, November 14 for World Diabetes Day, arrangements were made 

for third & fourth graders from Ben Franklin Elementary School in Harrisburg to 

join us at the Capitol to meet Indy Racecar Driver, Charlie Kimball . Mr. 

Kimball, a national diabetes spokesperson, assisted with distributing copies of 

the Healthy Habits book to students.  

 

 

 

Pictured above is Anita Rash, Auxiliary 
President and Floyd Stokes talking to 
the children after the Healthy Habits 
book reading.  
 
Pictured to the left are  Joan Line, Floyd 
Stokes, Barbara Terry, Charlie Kimball, 
Renu Joshi, MD at the World Diabetes 
Day event held at the PA State Capitol 
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very own Phyllis Hicks, modeled dresses 
and jewelry inspired by an O Magazine 
cover photo of  Oprah Winfrey. 


